
COLLEGE OF VOCATIONAL STUDIES 

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

Notice for Regular, Ex-students & Students with ER 

 

The Practical examination of ‘E-Commerce’ for the students of Bachelor of Management 

Studies (BMS) Semester IV will be held on May 4, 2022 at 11 AM. 

All the students are requested to report half an hour before the scheduled time. For any query, 

please contact Dr. Vibha Lamba. 

Email: lamba.vibha1@gmail.com 
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